
| 1

Proposed timeline phase 2

July Aug Sep Oct MarchFebJanDecNov

Priority 1 & Priority 2
Deliberation on issues 
outlined on slide 4

May June April

Target date Initial Report 1

Exact timing dependent on response from DPAs 

Priority 1
Coordination with Org on 
UAM questions

ICANN65 ICANN66F2F in LA
(~9-11 IX)

Public comment

End of public comment 
period on Initial Report

Development of Final Report

ICANN67

• Items from priority 2 could be incorporated in the Initial / Final Report for priority 1, depending on their 
date of completion or presented separately. Decision on reporting format will be taken not later than 
ICANN 66.

• Use work sheets to map out dependencies and expected timing for priority 2 items
• Finalization of priority 2 items may extend beyond the timeline depicted above as a result of 

dependencies

F2F TBD


